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Is it still winter…I think it is still 

winter.   I remember last year 

when we went through this 

much crappy weather I was just 

about ready to go down to the 

Second Narrows Bridge and see 

how one may possibly slip by the 

new jump barriers.  However 

this year my metal is a little  less 

tested but I am still “chomping 

at the bit” to get back out there and put in a couple hundred klicks.  This year 

we are preparing for our biggest ride ever so very excited and looking at our reg-

ular schedule we have lots to warm us up for it. 

Coming up in the next little while is the Early Spring Fun Run, the Road Captains 

Course and Maintenance Day (one of my favorites).  Chapter G’s Victoria Day 

rally in Salmon Arm in May is coming up fast and we just have to take that one 

in this year as our warm up ride.  The Silent Auction is on the Ride Schedule but 

we want to find a way to combine it with something to make it worth while this 

year so stay tuned for the date. 

Until then,  

Ride Safe  

Keiller and Tracy 

Directors  

Chapter A 
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BC’s Chapter A is located in Canada’s third largest 

city, Vancouver British Columbia.  Situated in the 

pristine natural beauty of the Pacific Northwest and 

nestled between the shores of the Pacific Ocean and 

the majestic peaks of the Coastal Mountain rangers.  

Riders and Co-riders are blessed with an abundance 

of some of the most scenic areas available to motor-

cycle touring enthusiasts anywhere. 

 

2017 Chapter BC A Team 

Chapter Directors: Keiller & Tracy Gowans Assistant Directors: Dave Ward/Giselle Collins 
Treasurer:  David Ward   Stores:   Giselle Collins 
Educator:   Kelly Parkes   Historian:  Ivan Armstrong 
Webmaster:  Kyle Gosseling   Newsletter Editor:  Vacant (Tracy Gowans) 
Ride Coordinator: Chuck Taylor    
Games Coordinator: Vacant (Kelly Parkes) 
Membership Enhancement Coordinator: Ian McAlpine 

If you are interested in holding a position on the Executive or would like to nominate someone please 
contact the chapter directors  

Message from the Editor: 
  WANTED! If you are interested in taking it on or partnering 

with another member let us know!  We would love to have a 

someone excited about putting together our monthly news-

letter.  If you love talking to people, gathering news stories or 

even writing a few yourself this job is for you. Contact Tracy 

Gowans to express your interest in this  fun position. 

This is your newsletter, anything you would like to contribute 

please send to: 

gwrra.gowans@gmail.com 

Chapter Directors 

Keiller & Tracy Gowans 

604 970 0531 or 604 219 5836 

email : 

gwrra.gowans@gmail.com 

 Web Site: www.gwrrabca.ca  

“Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge” 
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March 2017 Region Report 
Hello everyone, 

Things are well under way for the Region J Rally in Fort Langley, 

BC and our theme for this year’s Rally is ‘Wings At The Fort Re-

turn’.  Registration is now available on the Region J website either 

online or by mail and we’re hoping to see a lot of you there to 

help support this yearly event. The list of campgrounds and hotels 

are listed with the Best Western Plus being our host hotel. This is 

one of those times each year that we get to see old friends and meet new 

ones. This year we are offering both the short sleeve and long sleeve T-

shirts and for a change, zipper up hoodies. Besides the logo, both the long 

sleeve T-shirt and hoodies will have GWRRA on one of the sleeves. Your 

Region J Team is close to having the agenda put together and a request for 

volunteers to help make the Rally a success will be out shortly.  

We would also like to remind everyone that this year GWRRA is cele-

brating its 40th year in business. As seen in the January issue of the Wing 

World, they are asking for any Chapter that are having milestone birthday/

anniversary years, to send pictures and a brief write up to presi-

dent@rwrra.org, so you can share in the celebration. As any milestone, 

this year Wing Ding in Grapevine Texas, August 29th to September 2nd, will 

prove to be entertaining.  Regions I and J have been assigned responsibil-

ity of the Light and Grand Parades this year, so if you are attending Wing 

Ding please let us know us know as we are looking for volunteers to lend a 

hand with these two events. Also a list of Region and District events has 

sent out to all the chapters so if you happen to be traveling through some 

of these areas when they are having their events, please join in and have 

FUN representing our Region and Chapters. 

Until next month, 

Gary and Susan Premech 
Region J Directors 

G O L D  N U G G E T S   

“Things are under way 

for the Region J Rally in 

Fort Langley!” 

Gary and Susan 
Premech 
Region J Directors 

mailto:president@rwrra.org
mailto:president@rwrra.org
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Membership Draw Article submitted by  Ian McAlpine 

 How many of us “Old Timers” can remember this trivia? 
1. When did “Little Suzie” finally wake up?   

a. The Movies over, it’s 2 o’clock 

b.The Movies over it’s 3 o’clock 

c.The Movies over it’s 4’oclock   

2. “Rock Around the Clock” was used in what movie? 

a. Rebel without a Cause 

b. Blackboard Jungle 

c. The Wild Ones 

3. What’s missing from a Rock & Roll standpoint?  Earth ____________ 

a. Angel 

b. Mother 

c. Worm 

4.    “I found my thrill”…. Where? 

a. Kansas City 

b. Heartbreak Hotel 

c. Blueberry Hill 

5.  “Please turn on our magic beam _____  ______ bring me a dream,” 

a. Mr. Sandman 

b. Earth Angel 

c. Dream Lover 

6.   For which label did Elvis Presley first record? 

a. Rebel without a Cause 

b. Blackboard Jungle 

c. The Wild Ones 

7. He asked, “Why’s everybody always pickin’ on me? Who was he? 

a. Bad, Bad Leroy Brown 

b. Charlie Brown 

c. Buster Brown 

8. In Bobby Darin’s “Mack The Knife,” the one with the knife, was named: 

a. Mac Health 

b. Mac Cloud 

c. McNamara A
n

swers

:    

1
C

, 

2
B

, 

3
A

, 

4
C

, 

5
A

, 

6
C

, 

7
B

, 

8
A
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Tech Report Article submitted by   Kelly Parks 

     

  I was out on my Pacific Coast 800 last 

month returning home with Gord McDonald 

and lost power at 33rd and Victoria in Van-

couver.  Gord checked the bike with a meter 

and the problem turned out to be electrical.  

The battery was not getting enough charge.  I 

called Rescue Plus and they contacted a  tow 

truck to come in about 1.5 hours.  The truck 

arrived and when I saw it I knew I was in 

trouble.  He had a regular tow truck and I 

thought I had a flat bed coming.  He said he 

could put a Harley on the sling but not my 

800 as there was just too much plastic.  I do not think an owner of a Harley would 

want his ride on the sling of that truck either!  I called back and said I needed a 

flat bed tow truck.  Ok, another 1 hour wait for me  for a truck to come from 

North Vancouver.  This time the driver arrived with a flat bed and had experience 

towing motorcycles. The bike needed a new starter and was repaired by Wayne 

Manuel at his shop in Surrey.  Thanks to Gord McDonald for all this help on that 

day.  Nice that he was there.  If you break down with your motorcycle BE SURE TO 

ORDER A FLAT BED TRUCK to 

come to you when you call 

Rescue Plus.  This will SAVE 

YOU A LOT OF TIME!!. 

Kelly Parks 

Chapter A Educator 
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Events submitted by   Tracy Gowans 

Chapter C Chilliwack Pot Luck March 4th - Tacky Tourist 

Keiller and I had the absolute pleasure to 
attend GWRRA Chapter C Chilliwack’s annual 
“I can’t ride Blah” Pot Luck with the Tacky 
Tourist theme.  There was no shortage of 
great people, great food, great fun and great 
prizes.  There was the tacky tourist photo 
booth with lots of themed costumes to 
choose from, games including the tropical 

tourist quest run by 
Angela Meyer. Lots of 
laughs as the teams 
tried to find the re-
quested items! Can’t 
wait to start riding! 
Thanks again for the 
invitation!   
 
Tracy & Keiller. 
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Events submitted by   Tracy Gowans with info provided by Chapter C 

 Chapter C’s “I can’t Ride Winter Blah’s Pot Luck - Tacky Tourist Theme 
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G O L D  N U G G E T S   

 50/50 Draw Article submitted by   Tracy Gowans 

17 Honda Fun Facts you can share  
*Originally Printed in Auto Raptor on Sept 28th 2016 

In 1922 at the age of 15, Soichiro Honda left school and began working as a 
mechanic for Tokyo Art Shokai, an automobile servicing company. Six years 
later, he returned to his hometown, Tenyru, and opened his auto repair busi-

ness.  In 1937, Honda founded Tokai Seiki to produce piston rings for Toyota.  Unfortunately, his plants were de-
stroyed by bombings during World War II, and he sold the remains of his company to Toyota. 
 

Honda regrouped and founded the Honda Technical Research Institute in 1946 to build and sell motorized bikes.  
The success of the bikes lead to the formation of the Honda Motor company in 1948 - and the rest is history.  To-
day, Honda is one of the top automobile brands in the world.  
 

1. Honda originally manufactured motorized bicycles. 
 - During the post-war period, Soichiro Honda and a team of twelve men created engines to attach 
 to bikes.  Honda Motor Company became the world’s largest motorcycle manufacturer in 1964. 
2. Many Hondas are produced in the US. 
 - Honda is a Japanese company, but not everyone realizes that Honda has several manufacturing  
   facilities in America. 
3. The Honda Accord was the first foreign vehicle manufactured in the U.S. 
 - The 1982 model was produced in Honda’s Marysville, Ohio plant. 
4. Honda makes more than cars and motorcycles. 
 - Honda is involved in the manufacturing of other products like watercraft, ATV’s, Aircraft, mountain bikes, 
   lawn equipment, and solar cells.  They even created a humanoid robot called ASIMO. 
5. Honda has its own airport. 
 - It’s located in Japan near its main plant. 
6. Honda is a major exporter of soybeans. 
 - They began shipping soybeans from the U.S. to Japan in 1986 because the crop was plentiful in    
   Ohio, Japan had a market for it, and they wanted to invest in the state they were operating in. 
7.  Honda dominates the Indy 500 
 - Honda-built engines have won more Indy 500 races than any other manufacturer. 
8.    Honda makes a private jet aircraft. 
 - The HA-420 Hondajet is powered by Honda engines. 
9.  Honda is the largest engine manufacturer in the world. 
 - The company makes over 14 million engines a year. 
10.  The Honda Gold Wing motorcycle has been in production for over 40 years. 
 - The first Gold Wing motorcycle was manufactured in 1974. 
11.  The Honda Civic was Honda's answer to the 1973 oil crisis. 
 - The first Civic got 40mpg on the highway. 
12.  Honda made the first four-wheel drive car. 
 - It was the 1987 Honda Prelude. 
13.  Joe drove his 1997 Honda Accord over one million miles. 
 - Joe Cicero of Maine reached one million miles in 2011 on the original engine and transmission. Honda 
    gave him a parade and a new 2012 Accord. 
14.  Early Honda CR-Vs had picnic tables. 
 - From 1997 to 2006, every Honda CR-V had a folding plastic picnic table under the cargo area. 
15.  The Honda Acura is the first Japanese automotive luxury brand. 
 - The first Acura was released in America in 1986 
16.  The first car mass-marketed by Honda was the S600 
 - It was available as a convertible and fastback coupe. 
17.  Kelley Blue Book thinks they're a good buy. 
 - In 2016, Kelley Blue Book awarded the “Best Buy of the Year “ to the 2016 Honda Civic, CR-V, Pilot, and 
   Odyssey, in their respective classes. 
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Interested in learning 

more about the BCM 

Drill Team? Contact 

Rob Ellis at : 

groundhog@shaw.ca 

GWRRA BC Drill Team Riding  March 2017 
Drill Team Riding,          

With a view to adding something to your chapter newsletters, we are continuing this 
year with Drill Team Tech articles. While we share these opinions and viewpoints, 
these articles are not intended to provide you instruction on how to ride your motor-
cycle. Please seek assistance from a professional riding school, or GWRRA rider course 
to improve your riding skills.   Head Turns and Steering Input. Which one first? 

Ok, you see the riders turn at the same time! (Well hopefully at the same time)  J How 
do we accomplish that? You would think that should be easy, yes? Not as easy as it 
looks!  

You have to determine what you’re doing first. Move Handle bars first? Or head turn 
first...OR…. “Both Head and Bars” at same time? 
What happens when you turn your head and “initiate” bike lean at the same time?  
Chances are good, your 
inner ear is not going to 
like what you did, and you 
may find it upsetting to 
your sense of balance.  
(Front to back: Kelly 
Parks, Chris Stietzer, Rob, 
Noel Nobrega, William 
Maclean, Roger Gleddie) 
The drill team rider’s cor-
rect procession of move-
ments to accomplish 
turns in “Unison” are as 
follows:  “Head turn” then “Handle bar movement” then “Bike leans” and we turn. 

The head turn helps every single one of us “Look” before moving anything and allows 
us to see each other, and/or spot our “line” so we hopefully don’t overshoot a turn. 
It’s also easier on the inner ear if we turn our head “First” before making the bike lean. 
The other impressive thing you see is “Everyone” turning their heads simultaneously 
which makes it look like it’s on purpose! Ya I guess it “IS” on purpose after all. J   It 
looks professional as a bonus. 

But many movements within a performance absolutely rely on “Timing” and correct 
timing from each one of us. SOOO, “Synchronizing” head turns will help improve the 
rest of our “timing” and improve the performance. Say, “Turning your head” sounds 
like something you would find in an ARC class isn’t it? This “turning our heads” thing 
isn’t unique to the drill team because it’s really part of a solid basis of riding tech-
niques that are taught across all platforms and riding disciplines without exception.  
Another advanced rider class in Washington State, (North West Motorcycle School 
which is actually based on Motor Officers training) teaches the procedure: “Look”  
“Lock” and “Lean! Meaning; turn head, then bars then lean bike.  

G O L D  N U G G E T S   
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Interested in learning 

more about the BCM 

Drill Team? Contact 

Rob Ellis at : 

groundhog@shaw.ca 

GWRRA BC Drill Team Riding  March 2017 
 So we don’t “initiate” a turn trying to lean the bike using “body posture” because it’s 
effect is somewhat “Inefficient” and  “Imprecise” as a method of steering input at 
slower speeds. Want the bike to “Transition” quicker with improved accuracy while 
making slow speed maneuvers? Turn the handle bars with more “authority” while 
neutralizing upper body and you will observe how powerful steering input can be us-
ing the handle bars at very slow speeds. 

Lean angle can be thought of as a 
“product” of steering input, and power 
delivery! Using varying combinations of 
steering input AND power delivery changes 
lean angle dynamically. 

Ok, so we make a “boo boo” and one line 
turns the wrong way! What now? We are 
going to add lib it now!! Next decision is 
how the caller is going to “re-orientate” 

the “runaway line” and get the team back to whatever for-
mation or position they need to be in. Eyes in the back of call-
ers head he must have. So long as the lead rider of each line 
keeps riding and essentially waits for next command, then 
everything may just look like it was planned that way! Ha ha 
ha…We only hope!!  J 

If “a single” rider goes the wrong way, then it’s going to be up 
to that rider to find his position in line/formation again. When 
you’re new at this and you make an error with a turn, we usu-
ally just ask the rider to go to a safe spot outside of perform-
ing area and wait to see where and when to move in and re-
join the team. (Sometimes we get you to “Tap Horn” if you get 

out of formation) 

Once a rider gains some experience riding in formations, they will eventually learn 
how to rejoin the team in a fairly quick and safe manner without a whole lot of wasted 
time, or movement.  But we start slow and give you time and space to adjust with 
each new experience. 

 

Until next month,  “Shinny Up”  

 Rob Ellis 

Captain 

BCMDT 

 

  

G O L D  N U G G E T S   
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My wife Terry and I purchased our first Gold Wing 1100 cc about 15 years ago.  We found it fun 
to ride however we didn’t know anyone to ride with.  One sunny afternoon our bike was parked 
in the driveway and I was inside having a “rest”.  There was a knock at the front door.  On open-
ing the door we found 4 Gold Wings in our driveway and Ken Higgenbottom, a stranger to us 
then, introduced himself and asked if we would like to come for a ride.  This was wonderful and 
the beginning of our GWRRA adventure. 
 
As time went on we started going to the Tuesday night meetings and joined the local GWRRA 
Chapter A and C.  We made lots of good friends and went on lots of group rides.  This was a 
wonderful addition to our happy life. 
 
Terry and I have ridden extensively through the Western United States, BC, Nevada, Utah and 
Northern California.  Great riding country!  We generally tired to travel through small towns and 
they were some of our favorite trips.  One day the phone rang and Gil Gilbert asked me if I 
would be interested in joining the Gold Wing Precision Drill Team.  I was flabbergasted and con-
cerned about my “precision” riding skills.  Never the less I met up with the BCMDT group.  They 
were all very patient with me and helped me to improve my riding skills. Again we travelled 
around the country performing and meeting new friends.  
 
It always pleasantly amazes Terry and I how many truly nice people one meets when riding 
whether in a small village or a big city on our Gold Wing.  We over the years exchanged our 
Wing for newer models. My last Gold Wing was a 2010 fully equipped comfortable ride.  We 
have recently sold the Gold Wing as it was becoming a bit too much of an handful to maneuver.  
We now have a 
new Bergman 650 
in our garage im-
patiently waiting 
for spring. 
 
Certainly being 
part of the Gold 
Wing fraternity ex-
panded our social 
lives.  We have 
made friends all 
over North Ameri-
ca and Australia. 
 
John & Terry Wad-
dington. 

BC- A Chapter Member Profile -  John & Terry Waddington 
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BC Lower Mainland  

Chapter Contacts 

Upcoming Courses: 

Skills Training Anyone? 

Anyone interested in getting together in a 

large parking lot with a few cones and prac-

ticing some riding skills?  Send Kelly Parkes an 

email.  If we get enough interested we will 

schedule it.  kparkes@shaw.ca 

 

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiIo96t-5TQAhUL5mMKHRmNAxgQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gwrra.org%2F&psig=AFQjCNF4oqOpALL5jcbnbMTC1ezTlfyP8A&ust=1478550326096645
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March Birthdays 

   Kyle Gosselin March 4th  

Rob Ellis March 7th  

Fred Grosser March 17th 

Peter MacGregor March 20th 

 

 

 

GWRRA Anniversaries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

March  Wedding Anniversaries 

  

 Mike Lycett 1984 

Pearson & Heidi Armstrong 1992 

Ted Dewar 2004 

Joe LeBlanc 2006 

David & Lynn Sparrow 2009 

Ken Hook 2009 

Tim Hicks 2013 

Henry Bahn  2013 

Keiller & Tracy Gowans 2013 

Greg Davie 2016 

 

 

 

We need to update our database of member’s birthday’s and wedding anniversaries.  

Please send us an email with the month and year of your special dates so you don’t get 

missed!  Put Birthday and  Anniversary dates in the title. 

gwrra.gowans@gmail.com 

 Barrie Irvine March 3rd 

David Hawrish March 20th 

Arnie & Janet Tucker March 24th 
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Region J Staff 

 
 

On the web at : http://gwrra-regionj.ca/ 

Division Position Name Email Phone 

Operations Region J Directors Gary & Susan Premech   gpremech@gmail.com 403 238 8478  

Operations Asst Region J Directors Patrick & Rainie Frampton eboness@dccnet.com 604 943 2527 

Finance Region J Treasurer Eric Roberts  eric.roberts@shaw.ca  403 256 7683  

Finance Region J Stores Pat Williams pat123williams@shaw.ca 604 951 9441 

Rider Ed Region J Educator Alex Middleton amiddleton@shaw.ca  1 403 274 4223 

Rider Ed Asst Region J Educator BC Harold Arthurs arthurs1796@shaw.ca 604 351 5295 

Rider Ed Asst Region J Educator AB Kim Coubrough K.coubrough@hotmail.com 403 585 0989 

Rider Ed Region J Trainer Pat Williams regionjtrainers@outlook.com 604 951 9441 

MEP Region J MEC Tracy Boyda tracyboyda@telus.net 403 279 0383 

MEP District Webmaster Bill Haggerty whaggerty@vwh.ca 250 493 0153 

MEP Region J Ambassador Peter MacGregor petalmac@shaw.ca 604 460 2017 

MEP Newsletter Editor Vacant   
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Do you have a great idea for a newsletter Article? 

Sounds like a daunting task to put your thoughts down on paper and send it in but really just a few lines 

is all it really takes.  Take a few minutes and send us whatever you have….  We love photos too. 

 Did you go on a great ride lately? 

 Did you attend a great event or meet some great people? 

 Maybe find a solution to a problem others may also be trying to fix? 

 Are you a techy and want to share your knowledge? 

 Maybe you have a burning question we can publish in the newsletter? 

Contact Tracy Gowans at gwrra.gowans@gmail.com with your ideas.  Deadline for articles for February’s newsletter is  

April 10th 2017 

Riders Wanted 

The BCMDT is looking for you to try something interesting and it involves riding your motorcycle around 

mostly scenic, and interesting roads all around our 

area.  

Stay Tuned  For upcoming events. 

Contact Carl Schoten bcmdt-moto-safety@shaw.ca 
or  

604 202 7140 

We pay for much more than your gas, so come 
give it a try. 

Please sign up to volunteer at our GWRRA information booth.  Most shifts are 3 hours 

and two-three people per shift.  You must be a GWRRA Member in good standing.   

Sign up online at http://signup.com/go/zLXoWe  or give Keiller a call at 604 970 0531 

March 11th 2017 Saturday Rob E, Neils J, Patrick F, Bradner Elementary  

March 18th 2017 Saturday Dale R, Neils J, Patrick F, Thunderbird Show Park 

March 26th 2017 Sunday Rob E, Neils J, Patrick F, Aldergrove Regional Park 

April 2nd 2017 Sunday Neils J, Patrick F, Carl S  Aldergrove Regional Park 
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For Sale/Want will run for 3 editions of the newsletter.  Please contact the newsletter editor if you wish to extend it 

longer or if your item has been sold at gwrra.gowans@gmail.com or phone Tracy Gowans 604 219 5836 Ads are free 

For Sale 

“Rubber Side Down” HALO High Visibility Jacket. 

Like new… Size 52, 100% Waterproof 

Large front, back and upper arm venting, all zippers are rubber sealed. 

Full CE rated protection in arms and shoulders - All removable. 

Removable dual density spine protector, quilted full sleeve removable liner. 

8” rear zipper for attachment to all “Rubber Side Down” pants 

Wide arm cinch straps to prevent billowing of jacket. 

MSRP $329.00  Asking $150.000 OBO 

Call Wayne or Louise Manuel (Membership #21362) 604 584 1452 
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For Sale/Want will run for 3 editions of the newsletter.  Please contact the newsletter editor if you wish to extend it 

longer or if your item has been sold at gwrra.gowans@gmail.com or phone Tracy Gowans 604 219 5836 Ads are free 

Contact Joe LeBlanc at   acadianstoo@gmail.com 

Phone 604 420 3229 
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For Sale/Want will run for 3 editions of the newsletter.  Please contact the newsletter editor if you wish to extend it 

longer or if your item has been sold at gwr-

 

 

 

 

For Sale 2013 GL1800 

Only 46,750 KM, Silver/Black, CB Ra-

dio, AM/FM, Set up for Sirius XM, 

Truck rack, Passenger arm rests and 

cup holder, driver cup holder, trailer 

hitch with vertical receiver. Also in-

cludes Packet Rack and Receiver Rack.  

New Price $22,000 OBO 

Call Pat Williams at 604 951 9441  
NEW AD 
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Chapter A Stores 

To purchase items from Chapter A’s Stores 

contact Dave Ward at drward@telus.net 
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G O L D  N U G G E T S   

 

Region J Rally in Langley British Columbia 

Trinity Western University 

August 4th - 6th 2017 
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G O L D  N U G G E T S   

 

 

This is a sample of 

the form for the Al-

phabet ride.  Pick one 

up at the chapter 

meeting, Check the 

Website, or email 

gwr-

ra.gowans@gmail.co

m to request  a form 

be emailed out to 

you. 



Visit our Website at www.gwrrabca.org Visit our Facebook Page at www.facebook/GWRRA BC-A Vancouver  Page 26 

 

G O L D  N U G G E T S   

 



Visit our Website at www.gwrrabca.org Visit our Facebook Page at www.facebook/GWRRA BC-A Vancouver  Page 27 

 

G O L D  N U G G E T S   

 



Visit our Website at www.gwrrabca.org Visit our Facebook Page at www.facebook/GWRRA BC-A Vancouver  Page 28 

 

Monthly  

Chapter Meeting 
Chapter BC-A, Vancouver 
The THIRD Sunday of each Month  

(except Dec) 

Ricky’s Country Restaurant 

Boundary Rd at Lougheed Hwy 

2350 Boundary Rd 

Burnaby, BC 

(604) 293-1242 

Breakfast at 8:00 am Meeting at 9:00 am 

Enjoy breakfast with new and old friends, 

or come for a cup of coffee before the meet-
ing.   See you there. 

Chapter BC - A 

Tuesday Night Rides 
Coffee Social (ride in season) 

*We are trying out different locations 
in 2017.  Check the website or Call 

Keiller 604 970 0531 to confirm 

Coffee From 5 pm Ride Leaves between 
6:30  pm and 7 pm 


